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Getting it right
by working together
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Dear Parents,

Next term our topic in year 1 will be based all around “Victorian Times”. We will be thinking and working like historians to find out about Victorian times. To support us with our learning we will be having a “Victorian Day” on Monday 9th March. As part of the day the Priest House outreach service will be visiting and leading activities centred on Victorian washday / Victorian artefacts and Victorian parlour games. This experience is being fully funded through the school. 
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To help the children feel in character the children can come to school dressed as a Victorian. Please do not feel the need to buy anything new. Boys can wear shorts or trousers tucked in socks with a shirt and perhaps waist coat and cap. Girls can wear a long skirt and blouse with a shawl or apron and mop cap. The images attached are just ideas and guidelines. If you need any help with dress up articles please do come and talk to us.  
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We are really looking forward to an exciting hands-on day, learning all about Victorian times and sharing our learning with you at our open afternoon in March. 

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs Roff & Mrs Barkle
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